
EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP

Sunday, November 21, 2021

SAINT

ANDREW’S

CATHOLIC CHURCH


1486 Highway 62 West • PO Box 197 • Yellville, AR 72687

870-449-4850

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT

The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of Jesus 
Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom of God into 
the world through evangelization, worship, religious education, and service in our 
families, in our parish, and in our community.

This 
WeekPastor:  


Father Jim Fanrak

870-743-9889  Rectory


mmgchurch@yahoo.com


Parish Manager: 

Steve Triner


870-321-2773

  stevet@yellville.net


Church Secretary:  

Denise Jorgensen


870-445-4810

kidneywoman@yahoo.com


Prayer-Line Connection:  
standrewprayer@gmail.com

NO Mass Wednesday, November 24

Thanksgiving, Thursday, November 25 - 11 a.m. Mass


Mass intention - +Michael Kucala


Sunday, November 28 - Mass at 11 AM

1st Sunday of Advent 


Mass intention - +Margaret M. Dillon, 3rd Anniv. (11-27)

Recognize God In Your Ordinary Moments

Long Live the King


	 Did you know that you can become royalty, for 
the right price? It’s true — for the low, low cost of 
$50, you, too, can purchase a 12-square-inch 
souvenir plot of Scottish land and call yourself 
“Laird So-and-so.” Now, this lordship or ladyship 
doesn’t come with the ability to boss anyone around, 
but maybe your friends will be impressed enough to 
bend the knee. My point is, we’ve all got our own 
little fiefdoms — folks or communities for which we 
have a feeling of responsibility. Maybe we’re not 
their “king,” but most of us have those we think of 
as “our people.”

	 Now, in this world, people lay themselves 
down for their kings. History is riddled with the 
bodies of men, young and old — and plenty of 

women and children, too — who were casualties of 
wars waged by men in power, men who never had to 
shed their own blood. But in the next world, the 
King dies for his people. This is leadership par 
excellence — the leadership of someone whose love 
is greater than his ambition.


	 We are all leaders of a sort. On the parish level, 
you have the obvious roles — serving on pastoral 
council, spearheading the capital campaign, leading 
the Altar Guild. But you also have the quiet ones 
who lead from the wings — the janitor who can 
always be relied upon to do his job, or the volunteer 
librarian who puts in extra hours on the weekends.


	 There is a saying — find your people. I say, 
find your people, and find a way to lay yourself 
down for them, in imitation of the greatest King that 
ever was.
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Adult Scripture Study:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Buildings, Maintenance:	 Kevin Goulet	 421-9921

Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM):	 Karen Carter	 404-2065

	 Philip Carollo	 404-7890

Council of Catholic Women:	 standrewprayer@gmail.com

Custodian:	 Gerri Unger Parr	 436-5450

Deacon: 	 Mark Scouten	 741-1579

Deacon Candidate:	 George Gussy	 404-0546

Emergency Relief:	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Finance Council: 	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Food Bank:	 Marv Topf	 453-6443

Eucharist for the Homebound:	 Floyd Crawford	 321-8826	

Library, Archivist:	 Joanne Mustion	 321-0479

Liturgy, Sacraments, and Devotions:  	Steve Triner	 321-2773

Music:	 Scott Vasconcellos	 209-417-4239

Parish Life:	 YOUR NAME HERE	 

Parish Manager:	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Pastor:	 Father J. Fanrak	 743-9889

Prayer Requests; News:	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Religious Educ.; Formation:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Rosary Crusade:	 Daksha Thomas	 449-4784

Safe Environment:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Secretary	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Social Justice, & Charitable Outreach:   Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Spiritual Direction:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594	

Tribunal:	 Dc. Mark Scouten	 741-1579	

CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, ORGANIZATIONS 
& SERVICES

New to the Parish? Change of Information?

Please complete and return in collection baskets


Name: _________________________________________________


Spouse’s Name:__________________________________________


Address: ________________________________________________


City; Zip:________________________________________________


Home Phone:____________________________________________


Cell Phone:______________________________________________


E-Mail:_________________________________________________


Previous Parish:__________________________________________


Parish Town:_____________________________________________


(    )  New In Parish

(    )  Change of Address   -   Email   -   Phone

Please remember in your 
prayers…


Aaron, Aunt Gina, Terri Baldrige, John Brieske, Susan 
Brown, the Carder Family, Rose & Paul Cooper, 
Chance Dodson, Dan Dorman, Louise Eckroat, Patty 
Eubanks, Frank Fasco, Larry Garris, Audrene Goulet, 
Pat Goulet, Natasha Grinder, Edie Hampton, Tom 
Hartgraves, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Cindy & Dan 
Howard, Paul Hunt, Joan, Glen Johnson, Lesley & 
Vaughn Johnson, Patsy Johnson, Tricia Kensinger, Pat 
Kohl, John LaRochelle, Samantha LaVeille, Patty 
Lowry, Lisa, Gene McEwen, Carol Mueller, Joanne 
Mustion, Debi Myers, Catherine Myer, Beckham 
Newbanks, Nancy & Keith, Michael Nighbert, Heidi 
Ortiz, Terrence O’Sullivan, Bob Parent, Suzanne 
Parnell, Abbi Rafinski, Ardis Rastetter, Astrid Rastetter, 
Bev Rastetter, Sara Rastetter, Tony Rastetter, Blanche 
Sands, Helen Schexnaider, Deacon Mark Scouten, 
Marie Steagall, Tamara Steagall, Joe & Diane Stefans, 
Dan Storms, Wade Strong, Carl Stubenfoll, Dee 
Supergan, Jill Swanson, Terry, Diane Vandersteen, 
Keith Venable, Justin Weeden, Alison Weyers, Don & 
Donna Wilkes.  

Please add prayers for all those who have fallen victim 
to the variants of the Covid virus.  Please pray for 
people in war-torn lands, those being harmed because 
of their faith, victims of shootings and other violence, 
and those experiencing the effects of natural disasters.


To add or delete names, please 

email - standrewprayer@gmail.com 


or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810


GET ON THE EMAIL LIST

Please complete the information to the right and drop 
i t i n t h e c o l l e c t i o n b a s k e t o r e m a i l 
standrewprayer@gmail.com to be sure to receive 
important information, prayer requests, and more. 
Emails are sent BCC “blind copy” from that address 
or from kidneywoman@yahoo.com so no one sees 
your address but you.


THANKSGIVING IS THIS THURSDAY

We are still being cautious about long gatherings while 
Covid continues to be a possibility. As of print time, 
the number of cases in our three-county area is trending 
upward again, so we will not have our Thanksgiving 
pot-luck this year.  Please pray that next year we can 
gather safely and celebrate our good health.


PRAYER LIST IS GETTING FULL

Please take a look at the prayer list above and let 
Denise know if you see someone who needs to remain 
on the list.  The list will be purged next Monday, Nov. 
22. If you have someone needs to be added, please 
send the name to standrewprayer@gmail.com  

mailto:standrewprayer@gmail.com
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WE WANT DONUTS!

Some folks have been inquiring about re-starting the once a 
month coffee and donut socializing after Mass.  George Gussy 
talked with some people, and everyone seems to be ok with it 
restarting….but, what we need to make it happen is for some 

folks to volunteer to head 
up the event, which really 
isn’t much more than 
picking up the donuts and 
making coffee.  If you’re 
willing to make everyone 
happy, talk to George.


WHY DO

WE DO 

THAT? 

Catholic Life 
Explained: 


Question:  Why do we make changes in the Mass? Some 
seem so small and unimportant. Are they really necessary?


Answer: The celebration of the Eucharist is at the heart of our 
identity as Catholics. Our purpose as a Church community 
revolves around the Eucharist.  Everything we are and 
everything we do is measured not only by how well we 
celebrate, but also by how well we live the sacrament. If that is 
so, then we as a community will always strive to celebrate the 
Mass as best we can. The reasons for some changes might seem 
more obvious than others, but there is a reason behind each one. 
The General Instruction of the Roman Missal is the introduction 
to the Missal that contains all the prayers for the celebration of 
the Mass. The Order of Mass we use now was issued in 1975 
and, as often happens over the course of years, some questions 
have come up about the proper way of doing some things and 
whether or not other practices are acceptable. These changes 
clarify some things and make the celebration of the Mass more 
meaningful for everyone.  The opportunity is presented to us to 
better learn and understand each part of the Mass, which in turn 
should help us deepen our appreciation for its beauty and 
meaning. We will be a better Church if we have a clearer 
understanding and knowledge of Who and what we celebrate.


CHRISTMAS AT CREEKSIDE

We have a partial list of residents’ requests for Christmas gifts, 
but the activities director is sick with Covid and the facility is 
shut down again.  Please pray for her recovery.  Keep your eyes 
peeled for more information about Christmas at Creekside 
Nursing Home and what gifts are needed to make the Holidays 
more joyful for the residents there. 
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We welcome all visitors to St. Andrew’s Catholic Church this weekend.  We hope you enjoy 
your stay in the Ozarks, and may God protect you on your trip home.

Nov. 11	 Verna Jackson*

Nov. 26	 Betty Woodard

March 10	Ed Gerrity

March 11	Russ Deverell*

        Earldine “Dean” Viator*

March 17	Larry Knasiak

March 25	Bob Friedl

March 31	 Jeanette  	 	
	 Vandenhandel*

May 3 	 Ken Bertrim*

May 10	 Bill Kirchens

May 14	 Daniel Jorgensen*


May 15	 Bill Birch

June 25	 Kathryn Gail Norris

June 25 	 Joseph McEwen*

June 30	 Linda Lowe

Aug. 12	 Patty Strouse*

Aug. 30	 Kevin Sam Earl*

Sept. 1	 Claudia Sulka

Sept. 5	 BJ Stark*

Sept. 13	 Becky Guarino*

Sept. 29	 Rosemary Orminski*

Nov. 2	 Erling Jorgensen*

We pray for the happy repose of the souls of all those we  
have lost this past year.  Names with asterisks are not 

parishioners but are someone close to one of us.


Our Lord told St. Gertrude the Great that the following prayer would 
release 1,000 Souls from Purgatory each time it is said. The prayer was 

later extended to include living sinners as well.

Eternal Father, I offer Thee the Most Precious Blood of Thy 
Divine Son, Jesus, in union with the Masses said throughout the 
world today, for all the holy souls in purgatory, for sinners 
everywhere, for sinners in the universal Church, those in my 
own home, and within my family.  Amen.


LEGION OF MARY

The legion of Mary is a world-wide organization of Catholics 
who offer their service - in union with Mary, Mother of the 
Church - for the spiritual welfare of souls.   Talk to Floyd 
Crawford to get more information about membership or grab one 
of the pamphlets that are the on table in the vestibule.


GIVE A GIFT THAT WON’T 
GET RE-GIFTED!


The Knights of Columbus are again 
offering Abbey Fruitcakes, the only 
fruitcake gift that is too good to give away 
to someone else.  You can get yours from 
our own Floyd Crawford at church on 
Wednesdays and Sundays for $30 each 
until he runs out. Make your holidays 
merrier with an Abby Fruitcake!

Book of Remembrance



Draw this small picture into the 
larger blocks below, then color 

your drawing of a crown.

SHARING THE GOSPEL

Today is Christ the King Sunday. Instead of using his 
power selfishly to get whatever he wanted, Jesus used 
his power to free people from sickness, from death, and 
from evil. Jesus came to tell us the truth about God. 
Now we need to listen to the voice of Jesus and follow 
his example.


PRAYER

Dear God, thank you for sending Jesus to be our loving 
king.


MISSION FOR THE WEEK

We "listen to Jesus" when we follow his example. This 
week, let others go first when you play a game.


Readings for the week of November 21, 2021 

Sunday, Nov. 21 - Daniel 7:13-14; Psalm 93:1, 1-2, 5 [1a]; Revelation 1:5-8; John 18:33b-37

Monday, Nov. 22 - Daniel 1:1-6, 8-20; Daniel 3:52, 53, 54, 55, 56 [52b]; Luke 21:1-4

Tuesday, Nov. 23 - Daniel 2:31-45; Daniel 3:57, 58, 59, 60, 61 [59b]; Luke 21:5-11

Wednesday, Nov. 24 - Daniel 5:1-6, 13-14, 16-17, 23-28; Daniel 3:62, 63, 64, 65, 66, 67 [59b]; Luke 21:12-19

Thursday, Nov. 25 - Daniel 6:12-28; Daniel 3:68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 74 [59b]; Luke 21:20-28

Friday, Nov. 26 - Daniel 7:2-14; Daniel 3:75, 76, 77, 78, 79, 80, 81; Luke 21:29-33

Saturday, Nov. 27 - Daniel 7:15-27; Daniel 3:82, 83, 84, 85, 86, 87; Luke 21:34-36

Sunday, Nov. 28 - Jeremiah 33:14-16; Psalm 25:4-5, 8-9, 10, 14 [1b]; 1 Thessalonians 3:12—4:2; Luke 21:25-28, 34-36

Kids’ Corner
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Read today’s Gospel and color this picture.

Circle the group in each row that has more items.  

Then color in all the pictures.

Find the path that leads to Jesus.


